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Attention Federally Qualified Health Centers (FQHC) and 
Rural Health Clinic (RHC) Providers 

 
 
Effective April 1, 2019, and with dates of service forward, Louisiana Medicaid has established an 
alternative payment methodology (APM) for behavioral health services provided in FQHC and RHC 
settings.  All FQHC and RHC providers should review the Informational Bulletin at 
http://www.ldh.la.gov/index.cfm/page/1198 for additional information regarding this change.  
 
Information regarding this change is forthcoming and will be located on www.lamedicaid.com 
under the Provider Manuals link, within the FQHC and RHC Provider manual.  An update to the 
FQHC and RHC fee schedules is also forthcoming.  

Questions regarding managed care claims should be directed to the appropriate Managed Care 
Organization. 
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